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Making Connections with NEAFCS 
Michelle Wright (TX), Appointed VP Member Resources 

  When you join NEAFCS, you can connect with 

nearly 1800 Extension professionals across the 

country. Have you done that lately?  Making those 

connections comes with many benefits.  

 

Firstly, it provides priceless networking opportunities that 

will allow you to build relationships with your FCS peers. 

These powerful connections can lead to: 

 Collaborations 

 Job opportunities 

 A new best friend 

 Most importantly, being a part of this network will keep you 

informed about the latest research, which can enhance your 

professional knowledge and skills.  

So, I want to encourage each of you to become more engaged by 

connecting with the like-minded professionals who are a part of 

NEAFCS.   

Our relationships foster a sense of community and support, which are 

crucial for personal growth and motivation. In the end, these 

connections can help you to stay competitive in the field as 

well as advancing the FCS profession. So reach out and expand 

your connections today! 

 

 

If you are interested, please contact Michelle at  

michelle.wright@ag.tamu.edu and she will connect you with 

someone from that subcommittee. 
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